From: Michael Cameron

Sent: 21/02/2025 8:50:02 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Objection to DA2025/0132

As a resident of Manly Vale | have a strong objection to the DA to build a MCDonalds at the
proposed site.

The traffic congestion in this intersection is already a problem. The increased traffic due to a
MCDonalds will bring the area to a gridlock, with few alternatives to avoiding the route to the
well established Coles, Aldi and Woolworths supermarkets.

Maintaining access to these business on Roseberry st should be a priority for the council, as
this is a major concern for residents.

Thank you for your consideration

Michael Cameron
41 King St, Manly Vale NSW 2093





